
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers            12 November 2024 

 

                                                                                                                       

Year 1 and Year 2 will be presenting: 
 

It’s a baby! 
as our Nativity this year 

 

With performances on the following dates 
 

Tuesday 10 December at 1.30pm 
Wednesday 11 December at 9.30am 
Thursday 12 December at 9.30am 

 
 

We would be delighted to welcome parents, grandparents, family and friends to come 
along and watch.  
 

We will be allocating a maximum of four tickets per family.  Please do 

not choose more than 4 tickets (over the 3 dates) or you may not get your 

first choice. 

Please follow the link or scan the QR code below to book your tickets:                    

https://forms.office.com/e/8nTa1aBP3z 

 

You can book your tickets from today until 4pm on 25 November. Tickets 

will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

https://forms.office.com/e/8nTa1aBP3z

